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4th November 1936,

Dear Sirs, s lips
I duly received your letter of the 29th ultimo
respecting Griﬂsby Report NO.IOQIS on Ruston & Hornsby's

anine Vo 178780 dnd note that this repa’t has been forwarded

to the Rotterddm uurveyoro for their guidanae, a8 the vessel

for whie this nngine is 1ntenﬂed is being built et that port.

{ i‘ i ; Thanking you fﬂr your attention,
ol I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary .

The Surveyors,
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AMSTERDAM.




